Valentine’s Day
at

Our Lady of Grace

We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on Friday,
February 14,

The Nursery through Kindergarten children will
have one celebration that will be with the
classmates in their Wing classroom.

Children may bring in Valentine cards for their
classmates. In order that no one feels lett out
please do not put names on the Valentine cards.
Send in enough for the class signed from your
child.

Because we are sensitive to children with allergies,
please do not send in candy or treats. There will
be a party in each classroom with juice and a
snack.




